

8th January 2020

Dear Parent/Carer,

Re: Packed Lunches

We have a number of children and staff who have nut allergies, to ensure everyone in school is safe from allergenic reaction, please do not put nut based products in packed lunches i.e. peanut butter spread, Nutella, peanuts etc. We are aware that most products contain a warning about may contain traces of nuts this does not cause an issue.

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.

Yours sincerely, Mr O Flitcroft Headteacher



8th January 2020

Dear Parent/Carer,

Re: Packed Lunches

We have a number of children and staff who have nut allergies, to ensure everyone in school is safe from allergenic reaction, please do not put nut based products in packed lunches i.e. peanut butter spread, Nutella, peanuts etc. We are aware that most products contain a warning about may contain traces of nuts this does not cause an issue.

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.

Yours sincerely, Mr O Flitcroft Headteacher